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able to feel more satisfaction as far as the capability to meet
with their families without all the kinds of problems that we
heard about in that committee, maybe we wouldn't have so many of
those folks that needed this other adjustment.

SEI'ATOR HANNIBAL: Are you asking me a questicn?
SENATOR SMITH: No, I guess I'm making a statement.
SENATOR HANNIBAL: Oh.

SENATOR SMITH: ! guess what I would 1like to do 1is...Senator

Hall, did you get any more information than what we talked about
on that issue?

SENATOR HALL: No, Senator Smith, I did not. I don't
have...still looking for the study that they...the Department of
Corrections sent to us, about two months late and only after we
requested it. But we're still looking for it. So, no, I didn't
get the numbers that they submitted for that minor construction
to expand the visiting area.

SENATOR SMITH: But in your...in your memory, I think you
indicated to me that it was much higher than we thought it
really should have been.

SENATOR HALL: Yeah, I thought it was kind of ridiculous,
actually, the amount of money that they thought would be
necessary to basically break a hole in the wall...

SPEAKEF BARRETT: One minute.

SENATOR HALL: ...and provide some carpeting. It was 1in the
six-figure range and that was just over at the Penitentiary.
And then there was monies that were needed to enclose an area at
OCC, as well, and then also to look at any provisions that would
be made available out at York.

SENATOR SMITH: Thank you. 1 just feel some frustration my own
self on this issue that they even bothered to come to the
Appropriations Committee and make that kind of request. And you
say they haven't, they have only asked for staff, more increased
staff so they could have longer visitation hours. They did not
ever request appropriations for the expansion of that recreation
facility to meet the needs that they have there, that we saw
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